
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 9/18/2012 4:22:32 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: TRTP Data Request

Hi Meredith,

Do you know what is happening with the TRTP data request? I received a call from your legal 
team last night and they said that some wrinkles were being worked out. I have not heard from 
anyone at PG&E today.

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0325311


